Junior Department
High Street
Penistone
Sheffield
S36 6BS
Tel (01226) 762496 option 1
Email: office@penistonestjohns.org
Website: www.penistonestjohns.co.uk



Infant Department
Chapelfield Lane
Penistone
Sheffield
S36 6FS
Tel (01226) 762496 option 2
Email: office@penistonestjohns.co.uk

9<sup>th</sup> October 2025

## Residential 2025 Current Year 4 Parents

## **Dear Parents**

In Year 5, the children are given the opportunity to take part in a 3-day residential activity course. We have just got back from a very successful trip at Robinwood with our current Year 5.

Next year, we are planning to take the then Year 5 children to Robinwood Activity Centre at Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden, Lancashire on **Wed 16th – Fri 18th September 2026**. Although this may seem a long way off, the trip has to be booked well in advance.

The cost of the course would be **approximately £389**; this includes the cost of the course and the transport to and from the centre.

Unfortunately, Robinwood can only accommodate 70 pupils and we currently have 84 children in the year group. To help us decide whether we are able to go ahead with Robinwood or need to look at an alternative venue, we would like to gather an indication of interest.

Please complete the online consent to register interest via Schoolcomms by **Thursday 16th October 2025** to let us know whether your child would be interested in attending.

If we are able to proceed with the Robinwood booking, a non-refundable deposit of £20 will be required to secure a place but we will let you know when this is required depending on uptake. Payment can then be made in instalments throughout the year via Schoolcomms. Pupils receiving Pupil Premium will get a reduction.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.

In the meantime, if you would like to read about this very popular activity centre, then you will find the information on their website www.robinwood.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Miss Wainwright Y5 Class Teacher









